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National Statement, delivered by Ambassador Khalil Hashmi, Permanent Representative of Pakistan to the UN, during the 3rd UPR of Oman
(21 January 2021)

Mr. President,

Pakistan thanks the delegation of Oman for presentation of its 3rd UPR report. We commend Oman’s commitment to respect, promote and protect human rights which is evident in its multiple legislative and administrative steps.
Pakistan has noted Oman’s accession to International Covenant on Economic Social and Cultural Rights as well as Convention Against Torture. 
We appreciate Oman’s efforts to ensure social protection in the country, providing monthly allowance for individuals and families including orphans, widows, divorced women, unmarried girls, the incapacitated, older persons, abandoned women and the families of prisoners. Adoption of National Health Strategy 2050 is another noteworthy development, aimed to provide high-quality and effective health services. 
We would like to make the following recommendations:

a) Take steps to implement International Covenants to which Oman has acceded

b) Sustain effort aimed at expanding social protection and basic services to its nationals. 

I thank you. 

Speaking time: I minute 5 seconds 

Word count: 150
